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PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

Contact: Donna Booth, Clerk of the School Board 
(804)529-6134

dbooth@nucps.net 

April 17, 2020, Heathsville, VA –  The Northumberland County School Board met on Friday, April 17, 
2020, at 6 pm for Public Hearing and Comments for the appointment of the interim District 2 School 
Board Member.  This meeting was conducted electronically as established by the Governor's Executive 
Order due to the COVID-19 and State of Emergency Order.  

The Northumberland County School Board approved Dr. Cheryl Brown Davis as District 2 School 
Board Member.   

Dr. Cheryl Brown Davis was educated in the Richmond City and Chesterfield County 
school divisions.  She received a Bachelor of Music Education degree from Madison 
College; a Master of Music in vocal performance and choral conducting from The 
University of Michigan; and, a Doctor of Education degree from The University of 
Virginia in Curriculum and Instruction. 

Dr. Brown Davis has taught music and choral music in public school systems in 
Michigan and Virginia for over forty (40) years.  At the college level she has served as 

Assistant Professor of Music at North Dakota State University and Adjunct Teacher of voice and choir 
for Mary Baldwin College. 

Dr. Brown Davis is the organist at St. Stephens Episcopal Church and Artistic Director of the 
Chesapeake Chorale. 


